
Regency Isle Board of Directors 

Minutes for Email Vote for the Record 

(Action without Meeting) 

 

President John Howard requested a vote of Board of Directors on September 30, 2019, for approval to 

purchase an upgraded sewage pump system to replace the current broken system. The upgraded 

system has greater capacity, a standard 36-month warranty, and costs $28,000 including installation. 

The Board agreed unanimously to approve the purchase.  

 

Peggy Bullion 
Secretary, Regency Isle Condominium Association 
October 28, 2019 


